
Worplesdon Primary School –
Weekly Update

Dear Parents and Carers,

Another exciting end to the week with Red Nose Day and our ‘Someone Special’ sale - we hope you
enjoy their cards and gifts!

Uniform
We have noticed an increased number of children wearing trainers to school over the last couple of
weeks. Obviously on PE days this is absolutely fine, but on Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays children
are expected to be wearing full school uniform. Equally, we know that things break or washing
machines don’t work, but please send us an email just so we are aware.

DT - Cooking
In our final week of the term, we will be making some veggie burgers! Thank you to everyone who has
contributed £2 towards this in our Spring Term fee letter. If you have any concerns about food
allergies, please contact your child’s class teacher to discuss this further.
If you have any food graters that you wouldn’t mind donating for the day (Owls - Monday, Robins -
Thursday, Jackdaws - Friday), we would very much appreciate it!

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,

Mr Clifton, Mr Djadali, Mr Kennedy and Mrs Nightingale


